
Welcome to DTU, Technical University of Denmark. 
I hope that your time here will be exciting and that 
you will develop both professionally and personally. 
DTU offers world-class facilities and teaching, and 
we have high ambitions on your behalf. However, 
we are also aware of the importance of building 
a solid social network in the course of your study 
programme. Therefore, we have made a huge effort 
to create a vibrant and inspiring study environment.

  

Use it—and exploit the opportunities to travel abroad 
and establish an international network and to work 
with companies on creating innovative solutions.

But first of all, it is important to get off to a good 
start. Continue reading to see how you make sure 
that you do. Further information can be found at 
www.dtu.dk under ‘New at DTU’’.

See you at the reception on Friday 24 August 2018. 

Anders Bjarklev 
President

Dear bachelor student

Welcome



Important dates for 
your study start

Reply to your offer of admission 
You can find your letter of admission on  
‘AnsøgerNet’ at optag.dtu.dk

Accept or reject your offer of admission 
You have to accept or reject your offer of ad-
mission at DTU no later than Tuesday  
7 August 2018 via ‘AnsøgerNet’.

Upload photo for your student ID card
When you have accepted a place on the 
study programme, you can upload a photo 
of yourself and order a student ID card via 
‘AnsøgerNet’.

Order password
To access DTU’s databars and intranet, you  
need a user name and password. Order it via 
‘AnsøgerNet’ when you have accepted your  
offer of admission. You can order a password  
from Saturday 4 August 2018.

Introduction Day
Polyteknisk Forening, DTU’s student union,  
invites all new bachelor students to Introduction 
Day on Friday 24 August 2018. You will be given 
a tour of campus and an introduction to student  
life at DTU. Read more at pf.dk/studystart

Welcome reception
DTU invites all new bachelor students to a 
welcome reception on Friday 24 August 2018 at 
3 p.m.  Anders Bjarklev, President, Martin Vigild, 
Dean, and Polyteknisk Forening will welcome  
you to DTU. The reception will take place in the  
Sports Hall at Anker Engelunds Vej 101.

Follow us on:

Brush-up  
mathematics 

DTU offers an online brush-up  

course in mathematics. Read more  

on dtu.dk/brushupmath

More information  
on the website 

dtu.dk/newatdtu

https://studiestart.pf.dk/en/
optag.dtu.dk
http://www.dtu.dk/english/Education/Bachelor-BEng-and-BSc-/bsc/New-at-DTU-BSc
http://www.dtu.dk/english/Education/Bachelor-BEng-and-BSc-/bsc/New-at-DTU-BSc/Brush-up-mathematics

